Sent: Wednesday, 21 December 2011 9:16 AM
To: Belinda Rees
Subject: Good work performed by security - Tuesday 20/12/11

Yesterday afternoon, staff from within the centre called the beat office to advise us of a male that had run from their
store after exposing himself to a 6yo girl,
I relayed this information to security via the radio’s with his description, and last seen direction of travel.

| also advised Police communications who tasked several Police units to attend the area to assist.

Within only a few short minutes, security advised me that a member of the public had seen this male heading up onto
the roof top Kmart parking. They immediately went to this location where they observed the male getting into a white
sedan and leaving the complex at dangerous speeds to avoid detection and arrest by Police. They kept me informed
of his movements as | ran from the bus terminal only to see his car speeding past me. |did get a partial registration,
but with only a partial registration and a common white sedan as the description | could provide to Police
communications, the possibility of him being located was very slim.

However, thanks to the rapid response from security in attending to this incident, they did gain his full registration
number, and again could confirm the clothing he was wearing when he got into the car. With this information provided
to Police communications, a broadcast was entered, and during police patrols they located the car and the male
attempting to flee the north-side of town via the ICB. The male was arrested without incident, and now faces charges
relating to his behaviour towards the 6 yo girl.

I would like to bring the good work performed by security staff to the attention of management and their chain of
command. They handled themselves professionally, and displayed rational thinking to maintain observation of the
male, and most importantly gain the correct registration of the car he used to flee the scene.

Well done gents.

Stephen MARTIN

OIC Toombul] Police Beat
Ph - 38666112

M - 0400017850

Fx — 38666111

Martin.stephene @police.qld.gov.au
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